
Memo 

1 WWW.TRIDENTTRUST.COM 

NEW CAYMAN ISLANDS 

GOVERNMENT FEES FOR 2024 

The Cayman Islands Government announced on 1 November 2023 an increase 

in the Government fees charged for Cayman companies, effective 1 January 

2024.This is the jurisdiction's first increase in Government fees in 10 years and 

reflects the investments the Cayman Registrar of Companies has made during 

that time, particularly in technology.   

The increase for each category of company is detailed below. 

Current Fee New Fee From 1 January 2024

Exempt Companies

Share capital from 0 to 42,000 US$853.66 US$1,006.10

Share capital from 42,001 to 820,000 US$1,219.51 US$1,371.95

Share capital from 820,001 to 

1,640,000

US$2,419.51 US$2,571.95 

Share capital above 1,640,000 US$3,131.71 US$3,284.15

Non-Resident Companies

Share capital from 0 to 42,000 US$823.17 US$975.61

Share capital above 42,000 US$1,115.85 US$1,268.29

Foreign Companies

All companies US$1,646.34 US$1,890.24

Limited Liability Companies

All companies US$975.61 US$1,219.51

Segregated Portfolio Companies

Fee Per Cell US$365.85  US$487.80 

(please note the fee is capped at 

$7,317.07 or 15 cells)


